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23 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

If you would like us to continue providing your Free School Meal child with a packed lunch during the 

Academy closure, please email admin@thebournecacademy to opt in. 

A packed lunch will be available today for your child. Tomorrow (Tuesday 24th March), the Academy 

is closed for a deep clean and no lunches are able to be provided. From Wednesday 25th March you 

will need to opt in to receive a packed lunch for your child. 

  

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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